
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Keniston welcomes new Board Members 
 

We warmly welcome three new members who bring a wealth 
or knowledge and experience to Keniston.  
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Mariola Viegas – Design and Technical Lead, Architect and 
Design Manager 
A construction professional with a focus on housing and  
education with project values up to £95 million. With over 15 
years’ post part 3 experience from conceptual design up to  
delivery, stakeholder engagement, committee meetings and 
management of multi-disciplinary teams. Experienced in both 
the public and private sectors, she has built up a varied skill set 
which includes excellent client service and communication 
skills and is able to liaise and manage different departments in 
order to achieve shared aspirations and objectives. 

Rachel Hewett – Director of System Strategy at NHS Kent 
and Medway 
Rachel has worked in operational and strategic roles in the 
NHS across providers and commissioners.  She is currently  
Director of System Strategy at NHS Kent and Medway and also 
holds trustee and business advisor roles.  Health is impacted 
by a range of social, economic and environmental factors and 
through this interest in the wider determinants of health,  
Rachel is keen to share her leadership skills and experience. 

Andrew Pert CMIIA – Chartered Internal Auditor 
Andrew has worked in the wider public sector for over 35 years 
with the last 20 years in the Housing Sector.  Employed as an 
auditor of another Housing Association in North Kent,  
he brings to the Board a range of skills and experience from  
reviewing systems and processes within the Association and 
knowledge of the regulated sector in Housing.  Andrew is a 
Chartered Member of the Institute of Internal Auditors.  He is 
also an independent member of the Board at Gravesend 
Churches Housing Association. 


